
A new GMCB Public Comment has been received on 03/25/2024. 

Name: Eileen Murphy 
 
Topic: PCAG Meeting 
 
Comment: Presentation to PCAG 3.20.2024 Section IV - Contextual Information (slide 25) Primary Care Providers Rate: 
As presented, this measure does not include APRNs, who provide a quite a bit of primary care in Vermont, with Full 
Practice Authority, or independent practice, without supervision. Adults with a Routine Doctor Visit in the Past Year: As 
presented, this is somewhat misleading, as APRNs, PAs, and MD/DO all complete routine preventative care for patients. 
Eileen Murphy, MSN, APRN, FNP-BC Family Nurse Practitioner 
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